



Name:

EXAM PRACTICE 5

Date: Class: 5.....

A. PHONETICS.

I. Choose one word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C or D.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|--------------|-------------|
| 1. a. bread | b. repeat | c. cheap | d. teach |
| 2. a. chair | b. couch | c. chemistry | d. children |
| 3. a. summer | b. cucumber | c. minibus | d. brush |
| 4. a. house | b. about | c. our | d. country |
| 5. a. clock | b. come | c. class | d. city |
| 6. a. checked | b. looked | c. naked | d. cooked |

II. Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|----------------|
| 7. a. camera | b. finally | c. city | d. idea |
| 8. a. vacation | b. collect | c. desert | d. destroy |
| 9. a. favorite | b. lemonade | c. chocolate | d. interesting |
| 10. a. natural | b. tomorrow | c. behind | d. banana |

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Circle the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentence.

11. Those children always help their parents.....the housework.
a. to b. with c. do d. b&c are correct
12. A customer is a person who.....
a. buys b. sells c. acts d. plays
13. My sister worksthan me.
a. less hour b. few hours c. more hours d. little hours
14.does Nga go to the movies? Once or twice a week.
a. How long b. How often c. How much d. How
15. Lan: Let's go to the movie this evening.

Ba: Yes,

- ## II. Fill in the blanks with the correct prepositions.

- 
- LIVEWORKSHEETS

29. What would you like (29).....dinner? – I'd like some noodles.
30. Miss Mai wants a kilo (30).....meat and a dozen eggs.
31. Is he good (31)..... Physics and Math?
32. Don't be late (32).....your school.

III. Write the correct form of the words given in brackets.

33. No student in the class is.....than John. (tall)
34. My neighborhood is.....for good and cheap restaurants. (fame)
35. I need two.....for cooking the dinner. (knife)
36. The children like.....weather. (sun)
37. We don't like going in his car as he drives..... (care)
38. This is the.....house in my village. (beautiful)

IV. Supply the correct form of the verbs in the brackets.

39. Don't talk so loudly, please! My son.....(sleep) in the next room.
40. My best friend.....(write) to me every week.
41. your mother.....(go) to school by bus every day?
42. Would you like(have) breakfast with eggs, children?
43. We mustn't.....(drive) fast on the street.
44. This summer vacation, my parents.....(visit) Hue.
45. What about.....(go) to Nha Trang?

C. READING

I. Read and circle the best option A, B, C or D to complete the passage.

I live in a house near the sea. It is (46).....old house, about 100 years old and (47).....very small. There are two bedrooms upstairs (48).....no bathroom. The bathroom is downstairs (49).....the kitchen and there is a living room where there is a lovely old fire place. There is a garden (50).....the house. The garden (51).....down to the beach and in spring and summer (52).....flowers every where. I like alone (53).....my dog, Rack, but we have a lot of visitors. My city friends

often stay with (54)..... . I love my house for (55).....reasons: the garden, the flowers in summer, the old fire place, but the best thing is the view from my bedroom window.

46. A. a B. an C. the D. any
47. A. it's B. it C. there's D. they're
48. A. and B. or C. but D. too
49. A. between B. next C. near to D. next to
50. A. in front B. front of C. of front in D. in front of
51. A. go B. going C. goes D. in goes
52. A. there are B. they are C. these are D. those are
53. A. for B. of C. on D. with
54. A. me B. I C. my D. I'm
55. A. a B. any C. many D. a lot

II. There is a mistake in each of the following sentences. Find and correct it.

56. Hoa's school have got twenty classrooms. →
 A B C D
57. It is very dangerously to drive too fast. →
 A B C D
58. I would like buying a packet of tea and a tube of toothpaste. →
 A B C D
59. My classmates always have a picnic two a year. →
 A B C D
60. I think no cities in the world is more beautiful than Paris. →
 A B C D

III. Read the passage and fill the suitable word in the blank.

We are destroying the Earth. The seas and rivers are (61) dirty to swim in. There is too (62) smoke in the air many cities in the world.

We are cutting (63) too many trees. We (64) burning the forests. We are also destroying (65) of plants and (66) Many areas (67) Earth are wasteland. Farmers in many parts of the world can not (68) enough to eat. In some countries (69) is too little rice. The Earth is in (70)
Save the Earth!

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer.

Lan and Nga want to know their friends' favorite freetime activities, so they are asking their friends about what they like to do in their free time. Many of their friends say that they usually eat and drink as well as chat with their friends. They like to talk about many things around them: their teachers, their friends, their families as well as their favorite musicians, singers, soccer players and movie stars. There are some popular activities after lessons at their school such as: skipping rope, reading books and playing sports. At home, many of their friends say they like to watch TV, listen to music or play computer games. They rarely go to the movies. Some of the girls like to go shopping. Very few of their friends like to do English exercises on the Internet. Many of their friends don't take part in art, music club.

71. What do many of Lan and Nga's friends usually do in their free time?

- A. Eat, drink and chat.
- B. Go shopping.
- C. Go to the movie.
- D. Do English exercises on the Internet.

72. What do their friends like to talk about?

- A. Their teachers, friends and families.
- B. Their favorite musician and singers.
- C. Their favorite soccer players and movie stars.
- D. Many things around them.

73. Which of the following activities is NOT popular with their friends at school?

A. Skipping rope.

B. Take part in art, music club.

C. Reading books.

D. Playing sports.

74. Which of the following activities is NOT popular with their friends at home?

A. Watching TV.

B. Listening to music.

C. Do English exercises on the Internet.

D. Playing computer games.

75. What does the passage talk about?

A. Nga and Lan's friends.

B. Freetime activities of Nga and Lan's friends.

C. Nga and Lan's school.

D. Nga and Lan's pastimes.

D. WRITING

I. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentence.

76. stay / grandparents / vacation / are / with / next / we / to / our / going / summer.

.....

77. next / photocopy / what / store / there / the / is / to / ?

.....

78. in / are / how / of / house / there / many / your / cans / food / ?

.....

79. Nam / does / often / what / have / lunch / for / ? /

.....

80. good / the / there / lets / and / time / beach / go / have / to / a / .

.....

II. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence.

81. Having a vacation aboard is very interesting.

→ It is.....

82. Miss White's face is oval. It is small.

→

83. Why don't we go to Dam Sen Park?

→ What about ?

84. No house on the street is older than this house.

→ This house

85. How much is this dictionary?

→ What ?